TOWN OF FORESTBURGH PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING Forestburgh Pond May 25, 2021

The public hearing was called to order at 7:30pm by Chairman Richard Robbins at the Town Hall, Forestburgh, NY.

Members Present: Katherine Barnhart

Alan Devlin

Vincent Galligan Susan Hawvermale

Richard Robbins, Chairman

Robert Sipos

Absent: Anthony Cardoso

Attorney Present: Jacqueline Ricciani

Recording Secretary: Billie Jean McGinnis

Chairman Robbins opened the public hearing at 7:30pm. He asked if there were any members of the public that would like to speak.

David Licht of 34 Stag Forest Road commented "A compliment to the improvements to Stag Forest Road. I appreciate that they were done. We're still up in the air about how this is all going to affect us when these properties are developed because we don't really know when, well we know when but how many? We have a big question about the docks because there's potential for a number of docks which are directly across the lake from us obviously. We're wondering how it would work with the 100 foot barrier that's supposed to be in place for the preservation of the area. How do you get to a dock if you aren't supposed to be doing anything within 100 feet of the lake? So we're wondering about that and if it's been approved by the Department of Conservation because we know they are very concerned about the lake. So at this point those are my questions."

Chairman Robbins thanked Mr. Licht for his comments and asked if there were any additional comments.

J. Ricciani asked if there were any written comments? Chairman Robbins confirmed that none were submitted.

Motion made by V. Galligan at 7:38pm to close the public hearing. Seconded by S. Hawvermale. Vote: All in favor.

The public hearing was closed.